
Prayers for those affected by Bushfires 

Dear All,  

On this New Year’s Day, we are thinking of those who have been affected by the fires.  

Below is a message we have received from Father Tom McDonough CP, Passionist 

Provincial.  

Best Wishes,  

Australian National Coordinating Team  

Frances and Michael, Gwen and Russell and Mary and Dennis.  

  

With all the terrible fires up and down the NSW coast and over in SA, so many of the 

members of our Family Groups must be touched and affected. Please let them all know 

that we Passionists are holding them in prayer during these awful days and the weeks still 

to come.   A shocking Christmas and New Year for so many.  
  

Thank God for the small respite for some today.  Our prayers will continue.   
  

Kind Regards  

Tom CP  
  


